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Agua Dulce Country Fair and Parade
September 21st, 2024

Dear Parade enthusiasts, friends and neighbors,
We are thrilled to invite you in joining us at the annual Agua Dulce Country Fair and Parade!
This year we will be celebrating our theme, "SAGEBRUSH TO STARDUST." We hope you will let your imagination run wild when decorating your parade entries.  Trophies will be awarded to all 1st PLACE entries.
Attached you will find a parade application, event rules, and Parade waivers.  Please note that all applications must be received by no later than September 16th, 2024.
For more information, contact Parade Chairs, Rosie Heffley (661) 406-5986 or Susan Slamer  (818) 294- 3220.  You can also visit us online at www.AguaDulce-Country Fair.com.  And don't forget the Country Fair begins right after the Parade, (around 5:00 p.m.) at 33413 Agua Dulce Canyon Blvd. (the lot is located on the corner of Agua Dulce and Darling Road). Fun for the whole family; live music, games, food trucks, beer booth, and a few new surprises.
Meet your awesome Country Fair Chair, Patti Rae Duce.  You can all her at (323) 493-2300 for questions about the Country Fair.
Thank you for your interest, we look forward to your participation in the 2024 Agua Dulce Fair and Parade.
                                                                        Regards, Parade Chairs
                                     Rosie Heffley (661) 406-5986, Susan Slamer (818) 294-3220

                                                    Nicole Higdon, Lindsay Sharbutt, Cheryl Bromley
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